
Minutes of 

Neighborhood Council 

District 9 

Thursday, March 13, 2014 

Great Falls High School, Main Campus, Room 107 

7:00p.m. 

Council Members Present: Joe Leggett, Scott Miranti, Jakeup Rider, Margaret Scheschy 

Council Members Absent: Lance Johnson 

Meeting was called to order by Council Chairperson Leggett and the pledge of allegiance was 

recited at 7:00p.m. 

The minutes from February 9, 2014 Council meeting were approved as written. 

Council Member Miranti called for a motion to place the Little Free Library in Lions Park.  The 

motion received a second from Council Member Scheschy.  There was no debate on the motion.  

In a 4 to 0 vote the motion passed.  All present Council Members agreed to be stewards of the 

Little Free Library in Lions Park, with assistance from the City of Great Falls Police Volunteers.  

Council Member Miranti presented a summary of the Council of Councils meeting held February 

25, 2014.   

Jim Adkins from Cascade County Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) gave a 

presentation on Cascade County’s CERT upcoming yearly training and distributed advertisement 

material. 

Sheila Rice from Neighbor Works Great Falls gave a presentation about the NighborWorks 

program in Great Falls.   

The Council discussed having Crystal Kuhn of the Great Falls Fire Department placed on the 

agenda for the meeting in March.  Patty Cadwell, Neighborhood Council Coordinator reminded 

the Council that election season is fast approaching and the Council will likely be having 

requests from candidates to speak at the upcoming Council meetings.   

Meeting called to adjourn at 8:13p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Jakeup Anthony Rider, Secretary 

 

 


